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COMITTEE OF DIGITAL AND KNOWLEDGE-BASED CITIES 

 

Invitation to the meeting of the Committee on the                            
17th of November 2010 in Mexico City  

 

 
 

CIRCULAR 15 
 
 
Dear members of the Committee,  
 
 
As you might be already informed, from the 17th to the 20th November will be held in 
Mexico City the III World Congress of UCLG. 
 
From the Presidency of the Committee, we believe that this event represents a good 
opportunity for the members to meet and discuss about the future of the Committee, 
taking into consideration the future renewal of the Committee for the period 2011-
2013. 
 

 

The meeting will be held on the 17th November at 12:30. The meeting point 

will be the Hall of Hilton Reforma Hotel 

 
 
On behalf of the City of Bilbao, the Presidency of the Committee will be represented 
by Ms. Ibone Bengoetxea, Deputy Mayor of the City of Bilbao. 
 
Please, use the following links to access to the letter of invitation and the preliminary 
agenda of the meeting:  
 

� Meeting agenda 
� Document: Renewal of the Mandate of the Committee of Digital and 

Knowledge-based Cities for the period 2011-2013 
 
The meeting is open to all the participants, however we would appreciate if you could 
please confirm your participation by sending an email to the Secretariat of the 
Committee: bilbaonext.promoción@ayto.bilbao.net    
 
We remain at your disposal for any additional information that you might need. 

 
With our best wishes, 
 
The World Secretariat 
on behalf of the Committee of Digital and Knowledge-based Cities 


